
March 26, 2020 

Legacy Families, 
 
Having heard the updated information relative to public schools remaining closed until 
the middle of May, all Legacy Sports activities will remain suspended through May 15. 
This includes but is not limited to practices, games, PE classes, and training sessions. The 
LS Leadership Team will use the next few weeks to weigh future decisions based on the 
new directions given by Governor Cooper, other government leaders, and organizations 
charged with public health and safety during this unprecedented time. 
 
If we are cleared to return to action around May 15, that would leave us with enough 
time to run a condensed "spring" season in all of our sports (soccer, flag football, tennis, 
basketball). While this is not ideal, we believe it is better than cancelling the season. 
Here's why: 

§ The kids are going to want to get out and play after being stuck at home for an 
extended period of time with limited opportunities  

§ Behind the scenes, work is completed and money is spent weeks before coaches and 
players take the field (uniforms, rental fees, processing fees, office expenses, 
equipment, etc.) 

§ Legacy Sports is a stand-alone 501(c)3 non-profit ministry that relies on fees and 
donations; losing an entire season would make it difficult to keep up with operating 
costs and impossible to make payroll 

We are asking for your patience, understanding, and partnership as things continue to 
change from day to day. Our goal is to make the best of an unforeseen and 
unpredictable situation and ensure everyone gets what they paid for. If at some point 
we are forced to cancel the spring season, the handling of registration fees will be 
addressed at that time. 
 
Additionally, we understand our decision to postpone rather than cancel may not be in 
everyone’s best interest so feel free to reach out to Scott Tyson directly to discuss your 
questions and/or concerns. 
 
Brad Helton 
Bryan Drummond 
Dave Welch 
Jason Krull 
Scott Tyson 
 


